
 

 

 
 

 

STAFF REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE:   Regular Meeting of February 26, 2019 

 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

SUBMITTED BY:   Lori Martin, Administrative Services Director/City Clerk 

 

SUBJECT:   Finance Commission Appointments 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  

Consider making two (2) appointments to the Finance Commission  to fill the remainder of two (2) 

year terms ending December 31, 2020. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION:  

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 

 

DISCUSSION: 

The Finance Commission has 2 seats with term expiration dates of December 31, 2018.  The City 

conducted an extended recruitment for applicants to fill the new terms which resulted in one (1) 

application for re-appointment and four (4) applications submitted by Hercules residents. 

 

At a regular City Council meeting held on February 12, 2019, Hercules City Council approved the 

re-appointment of Commissioner Zania Harris to a new term ending December 31, 2020. 

 

New applications were received from Diana Galieva, Dillard Davis, Edward Ulle and Myrna 

Godinez.   
 

City Council conducted interviews of the applicants at a special meeting held on February 26, 2019 

at 6:00 p.m. The City Clerk will conduct a poll voting amongst the Council Members to determine 

the two highest votes.  City Council will appoint the candidates with the 2 highest votes. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  

None. 

 

 


